
 

Market Report  

Wednesday October 23rd 

Regular sale 

177 Head received. 

We had a nice sized sale this week, the majority of the cattle were weigh cows 
with a few weigh bulls, feeders, and bred cows. The feeder market appears to be 
holding steady to higher across the nation although we did not have enough to 
get a good test on the market this week. Due to the volume of cattle going to 

slaughter, the weigh up cattle prices are declining.  

Weigh bulls mostly lower yielding, $57.00/cwt -- $66.50/cwt 

Feeding bulls as high as $80.00/cwt 

Low yielding cows, $37.00/cwt -- $53.00/cwt 

High yielding cows, $53.00/cwt -- $71.00/cwt 

Bred cows mostly 3-4 months bred, Broken mouth cows $610-$750 

Steer calves, $125.00/cwt -- $163.00/cwt 

Next sale will be October 28th, Feeder Special expecting 800-1000 head 
Please give us a call with your consignments so we can get them advertised for 

you. 
Thank you for marketing at your local livestock market! 

 

 

  

We appreciate your business. Please give us a call if you have livestock to sell.   

OFFICE: (307)-684-0789   GREGG: (307)-620-1871   DANNY: (307)-620-1913 

FIELD REPRESENTATIVES  

DUSTY HART: (307)-621-0550   DANIEL ESCOZ: (307)-217-1440 


